
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

By C-Access 

        May 16, 2018 

 

Meghan Tadio 

Moya 2017 TIE 

 

Dear Meghan Tadio: 

  

 The New York City Campaign Finance Board (“CFB”) received a filing on March 13, 2018 from 

the 2017 Transition and Inauguration Entity of Francisco Moya (the “TIE”). The filing indicated $1 in 

unspent funds and no outstanding liabilities, or any expenditures by the TIE. 

 

 While the TIE has not filed a termination report as of May 16, 2018, as the TIE made no 

expenditures and received only a nominal donation, no further information is required. 

 

 This concludes our review of the TIE and a response to this letter is not required.  Please ensure 

that the TIE closes its bank account.  Note that the TIE is required to maintain its records for six years 

from the date of its registration.   

 

 

        Sincerely, 

        
        Alexander Langer 

        Analyst  
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c: Francisco Moya 

 

 

 




